
February 5, 2025 
 
El Paso County 
Planning Department 
2880 International Circle, Suite 110, 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

 
Letter of Intent– Verizon collocation - 17610 Midway Ranch Road 

 
Dear El Paso Planning Department, 
 
Fullerton Engineering Consultants, LLC, on behalf of Verizon and American Tower is submitting a request 
to modify the existing wireless facility noted above through the collocation of the applicant’s equipment 
– Attached for the upgrade of the existing Verizon equipment. 
 
Owner Name: American Tower 
Contact Number: 949-447-2311 
Email: brendan.reilly@americantower.com 
 
Applicant: Eron Haxhimehmeti 
Contact Number: 217-759-3480 
Email: ehaxhimehmeti@fullerton-us.com 
 

Property Address: 17610 Midway Ranch Road, Fountain, CO 80817-3738 

 

The proposed scope of work for this project includes: 

 

TOWER SOW: 

 

REMOVE (10) ANTENNA(s), (6) RRH(s), (2) OVP(s), AND (6) 7/8" COAX CABLE(s) 

INSTALL MOUNT MODIFICATIONS, (2) SIDE-BY-SIDE ANTENNA MOUNT(s), (6) ANTENNA(s), (4) RRH(s), AND (1) 

OVP(s) 

EXISTING (6) 7/8" COAX & (2) 1-5/8" 12X24 HYBRID CABLE(s) TO REMAIN 

 

GROUND SOW: 

 

REMOVE (2) CDMA CABINET(S) 

EXISTING (3) RRH(S) TO BE RELOCATED FROM SHELTER TO TOWER 

 

Verizon plans to modify the existing equipment on this tower to upgrade their current equipment to 

increase capacity and coverage for their customers in your area. Since we are not increasing the tower's 



height or expanding the current ground footprint, we believe this equipment modification is considered 

eligible facilities request for a minor modification under Section 6409 of the Spectrum Act of 2012. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eron Haxhimehmeti 

Zoning & Permitting Specialist 

 

 O: 217-759-3480 

  ehaxhimehmeti@fullerton-us.com 

www.fullerton-us.com 
 


